
Rebuilding Committee September Update

In September, the Rebuilding Committee held two town halls to update East End 
on our next steps with FEMA and answer questions. Please consider watching the 
video if you weren’t able to attend.

At the town halls, we discussed the set of plans our architects are creating to show 
that FEMA has underestimated the costs of replacing the building. These plans are 
almost finished, and during a recent meeting with FEMA, they told us that we were 
on the right track with our planned next steps. We remain hopeful about increasing 
FEMA’s contribution and will share further news as we have it.

10/6/2023

September 2023 REBUILDING UPDATE

EAST END UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
https://eastendumc.org | 1212 Holly Street | Nashville, TN. 37206 | 615.227.3272

https://vimeo.com/867680937?share=copy

